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January 23, 2013

Ms. Melinda Reith

Municipal Clerk and Chief Administrative Officer
United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria

15 Township Hall Road

Stonecliffe, Ontario

K0J 2K0

Dear Ms. Reith:

Thank you for your letter of January 15 informing me of council’s resolution in support of
the Township of Brudenell, Lyndoch and Raglan’s resolution regarding Highway 62. 1
appreciate your keeping me informed of council’s activities.

I note that yéu have sent a copy of council’s resolution to my colleague the Honourable
Bob Chiarelli, Minister of Transportation. I trust that the minister will also take council’s
views into consideration.

Thank you again for the information.

Yours truly,

oM, TU (.

Dalton McGuinty
Premier

o The Honourable Bob Chiarelli
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January 30, 2013
Honourable Kathleen Wynne

Premier-Designate of Ontario
777 Bay Street, 17" Floor
Toronto, ON M5G 2ES

Dear Premier-Designate Wynne:

Please be advised that at a meeting of the Council of the Corporation of the County of Renfrew on
January 30, 2013 the following resolution from the Council of the Township of Greater Madawaska

was supported:

“Be it Resolved the Council of the Township of Greater Madawaska supports the intent of Bill
121 to compel arbitrators to consider a municipality’s ability to pay for a demanded public pay
raise before issuing a decision and to detail their consideration of such factors in writing.

And Further Be it Resolved the Township of Greater Madawaska expects all three political
parties in the legislature to work together in a co-operative manner to arrive at an acceptable

solution devoid of political partisanship.

And This Resolution be circulated to the Premier of Ontario, MPP John Yakabuski and all
municipalities in Renfrew County. "

Your government’s positive response to this resolution would be appreciated. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Emon, Warden
County of Renfrew
pemon(@countyofrenfrew.on.ca
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